6. WATERWAYSAND WETLANDSBUSTOURS

A report from the Water Services Unit outlined arrangements for Waterways and
Wetlands bus tours of the Avon, Heathcote and Styx Rivers, focussed toward the
general public and forming part of the Waterways and Wetlands Education
Strategy. It was suggested that this concept could become part of the Board's
annual awards ceremony. A small working group is to be formed to consider this
matter at the Board's planning day.

It was decided that work continue in partnership with the Water Services Unit in
providing bus tours of the city’s major rivers for other community groups within
the Board's area.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


